Redbridge Local Plan 2015 - 2030: Addendum to Statement of Commeon
Ground between the London Borough of Redbridge, Bidwells (on behalf
of Barking, Havering, Redbridge University Hospitals NHS Trust), and

Ingleton Wood (on behalf of North East London NHS Foundation Trust)

June 2017

Further to the Statement of Common Ground between the above parties
(document reference CED022), all parties have now reached agreement
regarding the expectation of a decentralised energy network at King George and
Goodmayes Hospitals.

Based on the requirement for further technical feasibility works, as referred to at
page 70 of the Redbridge Decentralised Energy Masterplan Study 2012
(document reference CED102), it Is now suggested that modification number 20
from LBR1.01.2 be further amended to read as follows:

"The provision for decentralised energy networks, subject to feasibiity technical
feasibility and viability. Any provision that is secured on this site must comply
with policy LP29 in order to limit impacts on residential amenity.”

All parties agree to this modification.

Signed on behalf of the London Borough of Redbridge

Name & position Signature Date
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Signed on behalf of the Bidwells and Ingleton Wood

Name & position Signature Date
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